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    On 9/16/25 at approximately 7:37 AM, the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office 
was dispatched to the intersection of Rice Street and Six Mile Road for a traffic 
crash.  A vehicle travelling eastbound on Rice Street collided with a vehicle turning 
westbound from Six Mile Road. The three occupants of the vehicle travelling 
eastbound were transported by ambulance due to injuries sustained. The lone 
occupant of the vehicle turning westbound was transported via helicopter due to 
serious injuries sustained in the crash.  
 
     Multiple agencies assisted in the incident, and the incident is under investigation.  
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